
 
Early Spring 2008 

______________________________________________________ 

ROADSIDE CLEANUP 
SATURDAY, APRIL 12, 2008 

10:00a.m. - 12:00p.m. 

Rain Date: April 19, 2008 

 

This is a great project for families!!!  We will be meeting at the Public Access at 

9:45a.m.  If you are able to help, please bring a friend, neighbor, or family member.  If 

you have any questions, please call Kyle or Katie Young at 658-9762.  See you then!!! 

________________________________________________________________________ 

COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE 
 

SATURDAY, MAY 10, 2007 

8:00a.m.-5:00p.m. 

 

All lake residents are welcome to participate.  If you wish to have your sale appear in the 

newspaper, you must call Katie Young at 658-9762 by May 2, 2008 with your name, 

EMS address and phone number. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

June 7
th

 Fishing Contest 

June 8
th

  Annual Meeting- This is an election year!!! 

June 9
th

 Golf Outing at Tippecanoe Lake Country Club 

  (Dewart Lake Fundraiser) 

July 5
th

 Flotilla (rain date…Sunday, July 6
th

) 

July 12
th

 Dewart Lake Chicken BBQ at Lances in Syracuse 10:00a.m.-1:30p.m. 

TBA  Breakfast 

 _______________________________________________________________________ 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to the family of Charlie Hoke, EMS D3, who passed 

away this winter.  Charlie was a long time Dewart Lake resident and was 99 years old.  

________________________________________________________________________ 

www.dewartlake.org  
 Our website has a number of links that will get "lakers" ready for spring. Click on 

Resources and In Depth Studies on the main page and then on these links: Best Lakeside 

Practices , Indiana Boating Handbook , Top 10 Most Violated Boating Laws   Many 

other interesting and educational links are present on our website so tell your friends 

about it too! 

 

 



Proposed Condo on Bethel College Property- Update 

 
The decision by the Board of Zoning Appeals in September not to grant Uptown Partners 

(potential site developer) a zoning "exception" for the Bethel College property was 

appealed. (The "exception" would have allowed 12 Condos to be built on the property.)  

The Judge assigned to the appeal ruled in March that he was not going to make a decision 

on the appeal. Therefore, a completely new hearing (re-hearing, do-over) has been 

scheduled.  The new hearing of the Board of Zoning Appeals is:  

 

Tuesday April 8, 2008 at 11:30 am in the "old court" room in Warsaw 

 

We need to again show our opposition to this project. If at all possible, attend and speak 

at this hearing. 
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